
 

 

 

 

  Deputy Juvenile Officer I, full time county position 

 

18
th
 Circuit Court, Juvenile Division 

 

There is currently an employment opening for a Deputy 

Juvenile Officer in Pettis County at the juvenile office 

located in Sedalia, Missouri. 

 

Minimum requirements are a bachelor degree- preferably in 

criminal justice, psychology or social work.  Applicants 

must be 21 years of age and have a valid drivers license, 

reliable transportation and be properly insured.  

Experience working with children and families, crisis 

intervention or law enforcement is helpful, and preferred.   

Duties are in all fields of juvenile justice.  Must be 

available to cover night and weekend on call periods on a 

rotating basis.  This is a county paid position starts out 

at $14.01 per hour.   

 

Please submit resume, reference letters and cover letter 

to: 

Erica Cox 

Pettis County Juvenile Office 

403 South Lamine Avenue 

Sedalia, Missouri 65301 

Or fax to 660-827-8632  

 

DEADLINE:  Resumes must be received no later then August 

23, 2013 

Interviews will be held on August 30, 2013. 

 

EQUAL OPPURTUNITY EMPLOYER 


